OFFICE OF THE GOVEENOR

OCT 07 201

To the Members of the California State Senate;
1 any returning Senate Bill 702 without my signatwre.

Thes measure would prohibit any animal conirol agency, animal shelter, or rescue group
from releasing. selling, or giving away a dog or cal thal has not been microchipped.

Under current law, local agencies and shelters can — and should — require animals (0 be
microchipped before being released. There is no need for state law 1o mandate the
procedure, which would then require the state to pay for it

Sinceraly.

éM A ﬂw-
Edmuend G, Brdswn Jr,

Veto kalifornského guvernéra Edmunda G. Browna vidi zakenu [ SB 702" o povinnemu
fipovani psu a kodelcze 7, Fijna 2011
Zdvoj obraziu: hitp:votesmart. org/static/vetotext/3083 0. pdf




